
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 9.30am on Thursday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
with Bengeworth    

Newsletter for Wednesday 25th December 2013 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 
Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
*************************************************************************************************************** 
Services and events for the coming week 

Today.              
 

Wednesday 25th Christmas Day 
8am       Christmas Communion Hampton 
9am       Christmas Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am     All Age Christmas Worship Hampton 
10am     All Age Christmas Worship Bengeworth       
 
Next Week 
                              

29th December               1st Sunday of Christmas 
10am     Asum Group Service All Saints 
 

1st January        
10am Holy Communion Hampton 

 
 
In the Benefice we include in our prayers: 
 

Those who are ill... 
For Dave Beasley, Tony Bennett, Pamela 
Collins, Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace, Monica 
Garston, Harry Green, Evelyn Hewitt, Patricia 
Hooke, Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, Harry 
Lawson, Clifford Lewis, Joanne Painter, Iris 
Pinkstone, Rosie Rencher, Phillipa Shepherd, 
Pat Smith, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Janferie Wilton, Andrew Dyke. 
 
 
Those who have died...  
For…. “Betty” McClay & Norman “Phillip” 
Heritage together with all those who mourn.  
 
                        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICES 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 

there is a box in Hampton and Sedgeberrow 
churches for your donations of tins, etc to support 

the work of Caring Hands. 
 

   

 
Joint Evesham Parishes (Asum Group) Service 

Sunday 29th DECEMBER 
10.00am 

                        All Saints Church.  
 

 
 

Please note that there will be no pew Sheet 
for the week 29th December. 

 

 
 

Mark, the retired Clergy, Sarah, John, 
Elaine &  

The Church Wardens  
Wish you all  

A Merry Christmas and Happy and 
peaceful 2014 

 

 
Christ-Mass Retreat, Holland House 

4th January  
Please contact Sarah 01386 429122 if you are 
interested in a day of reflection, conversation & 

good food 
 
 
 
 
 

Notices or Necessary Information 
For the next pew sheet please contact:- 

Elaine Major Tel: 01386 446381 
Email: office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

By 9.00am Thursday at the latest. Thank you. 

mailto:office@hamptonchurch.org.uk

